
TUSTUMENA PTO OFFICERS for 2017/18 
 
President:  Danielle Tucker  t-d_tucker@hotmail.com  
   PO Box 527 
   Kasilof, AK  99610 
   (907) 262-4586 
  
Vice President: Victoria Blakeslee  vblakeslee@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 
   PO Box 426 
   Kasilof, AK  99610 
    
Secretary:  Aimee Veihdeffer   the_sunshine_15@hotmail.com  
   PO Box 361 
   Kasilof, AK  99610 
   (907) 260-6481 
 
Treasurer:  Sharon Hopkins  shopkins@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 
   PO Box 749 
   Kasilof, AK  99610 
   (907) 260-1345 
 
 
PTO Board Meetings will meet the second Tuesday of each month at 4:00 p.m. 
PTO General Meetings will meet the third Tuesday of each month at 4:00 p.m.  
 
 
2017-2018 PTO Meeting Schedule: 
 
September 19 
October 17 
November 21 
December 8 (cash raffle drawing 4:30pm) 
January 16 
February 20 
March 20 
April 17 
May 15 
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